NOVEMBER ... DINNER/MEETING
AT
THE ~ COUNTRY  CLUB

GUEST  SPEAKER
Cocktails at 6:00 PM Thursday-November 7th Dinner at 7:00 PM

$ 18.00 per person

The last meeting at the Carson Nugget was as usual a nice one. Although we didn't
reach our estimate, we did meet our guarantee. We came up a little short on the
bar guarantee, and we were so close that they waived the difference, so we weren't
hurt.

As you can see our November meeting will be at the ever popular COUNTRY CLUB at the
Golf Course in (south) Gardnerville. We have scheduled a guest speaker for the
evening. With a little encouragement...perhaps he could be persuaded to become one
of our members.

Introduced at the last meeting was a new member RON EISMAN...we hope to swear him
in at this meeting.

The menu will be the usual LAMB CHOPS, STEAK or SCAMPI...PLEASE R.S.V.P. with your
choice so we tan give the restaurant a head count. Call Lon at 267-2066 as ye need
to let them know by Nov. 5th. Thanks a big bunch...we appreciate your call.
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We all hope that Lonnie Mirto & David Trueblood are on the mend and are up and
about by then.

Our Fund Raising Raffle is doing o.k. so far. We put out 167 books of tickets at
$5.00 per book for a total of a possible $835.00. To date we have sold and deposited
$445.00 with a balance of $390.00 still out, so that is not bad.

Grand Chapter has re'cd application for a new chapter named KERN COUNTY NO. 76 which
will be located in Rosedale, California.

The Annual Christmas Party will be hosted by Ray and Larna Hoyt in their home at

1355 Sanden Lane, Minden. (in Johnson Lane area) on Sunday, December 8th from 1 pm
to 4 pm. Last meeting we decided to bring a gift for a Senior person and will for
the most part not do the gifts for children. However, if you prefer to get a gift
for a child, by all means do so...we can still deliver them to a needy child. Also,
the drawing for the Fund Raising Raffle will also be done at the party. So far we
have a gold pendant donated by Gene Schmid, an oil painting donated by Lonnie Mirto,
a hand made afghan donated by Alice Curtis, a clock donated by Lon Curtis, a gift
basket donated by Mickie Grayot. We will have more prizes by the time of the drawing,
if anyone has something to donate, let us know.

For the partywe will need '"Finger Food'" so please bring along your favorite Party
dish to share. Ray will be hosting the bar...What a Guy'".. Call Larna if in doubt

what she might need at 267-4355 ...leave a message if she doesn't amswer the phone,
as she will be out with critters, most likely, anyway. 946/
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NOVEMBER "HAPPY BIRTHDAY WISHES GO OUT TO:

Associate member from Peninsula Chapter # 35, Pat Patterson
November 18,

and our own Chapter # 72 members............ Kelly Shay
November 23
Elza Turkington
November 27
Lonnie Mirto
November 28
Wesley A. Rice
November 30

We will have our usual Pot-0-Gold this month. Thanks again to all

of you who continue to bring a gift...it is so very much appreciated
by the Chapter.

All the due are now in, we lost a few members but have gained more than we lost, so
we have 54 paid up members and 1 associate member from Chapter # 35. Let's make this
year a great year by getting new members. Invite some one to come to a meeting who
you think would enjoy being a Good Footprinter.
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CHAPTER OFFICERS FOR 1996-1997

PRESIDENT: Lon Curtis 267-2066
VICE PRESIDENT: Gene Schmid 782-3733
SEC./TREAS. : Alice Curtis 267-2066
SGT-AT-ARMS : Elza Turkington 265-2769
GRAND DIRECTOR: Ray Hoyt 267-4355
BOARD MEMBERS: TERM EXPIRES

1 YR. - Dick Upton June 30,1997

2 YR. - Chuck Harris June 30,1998 .
3 YR. - John McSweeney June 30,1999

GRAND OFFICERS:
Lon A. Curtis - GRAND PRESIDENT 1986-1987

CHAPTER PAST PRESIDENTS:

William Keith Depew 1991-1992 (Charter)
Douglas Charles Tucker 1992-1993
Eston '""Red' Baker 1993-1994
Willard "Bill' Shay 1994-1995

Ramon W. '"Ray'" Hoyt 1995-1996
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BARRY WYNOTT
702-883-8840

702 883-FAX8
Your Business Card Could be Right Here
For Everyone to View
Just Like You're Doing Now.
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BUSINESS SERVICES

THE TOTAL PRINTING, GRAPHICS AND COPY CENTER

951 N. Stewart Street
Carson City, Nevada 89701
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EERTTLdSTSIDE
MEMORIL PARK

E.C. “SANDY” MARTIN

"Your Business Card Could be Right Here
For Everyone to View
Just Like You're Doing Now.

1600 BUCKEYE ROAD
P. 0. BOX 910 Office; 702-782-2215
MINDEN, NV 89423 Res.: 702-782-4127
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